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Octobgr 20, 2006

PTAVE
P.O. Box 1033
Alamo, CA 94507

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to thank you for sending the sample pamphlet, “Plain Talk About
Spanking.” The In-Home Services Division of Southwest Human
Development provides parenting training to families involved with Child

" Protective Services. As you can imagine, this is a population of families who

would greatly benefit from your publication. Our division is broken down into
four units.

We are respectfully requesting an order of 450 “Plain Talk About Spanking”
informational packets to be distributed not only to the families, which we
serve one on one in the home, but also to be distributed at our parenting
classes. We will use this material to better inform families of the effects of
physical discipline on children and to encourage non-violent forms of
discipline. In return for your donation, our agency has enclosed a donation of
$50.00 towards your program.

Please mail materials to:
Attn: Virginia Bagby
Southwest Human Development

2850 N. 24 St.
Phoenix, AZ 85008

On behalf of the In-Home Services Division of Southwest Human

Development, thank you for your time and attention as well as your gracious

donation of materials.

Sincerely,

Virginia L. Bagby,
Program Manager
480-962-9650 x7310




